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Broadway Street NE Reconstruction 
 
The Minneapolis Pedestrian Advisory Committee supports the Broadway Street NE reconstruction as presented on 
9/25/16, particularly the addition of pedestrian facilities and planted boulevards. The PAC encourages additional 
study into measures that might improve safety for pedestrians crossing Godward on the south side of Broadway due 
to the intersection's acute geometry and large curb radius.  
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